
Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation system that is safe, innovative, reliable and dedicated to a prosperous Missouri. 

 
 

 

DATE:  September 27, 2021 

SUBJECT: Notice of Availability of Finding of No Significant Impact 
   [Pursuant to: 23 CFR 771.121(b)] 

PROJECT: Chester Bridge: Crossing of the Mississippi River 
Route 51, Perry County, Missouri and Route 150, Randolph County, Illinois 
MoDOT Job No. J9P3239 
Federal Aid No. NHPP-0512037 
 
 

CC:  Raegan Ball, Federal Highway Administration 
 
 
This is to advise you that the Federal Highway Administration has issued a Finding of No 
Significant Impact (FONSI) for the above-referenced project.  The FONSI is available for electronic 
viewing on MoDOT’s website at: 
 

https://www.modot.org/chesterbridge. 
 
A paper copy of the FONSI can be obtained upon written request to: 

 
Mr. Edward Hassinger 

Chief Engineer 
Missouri Department of Transportation 

P.O. Box 270 
Jefferson City, MO  65102 
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